
 

 

February 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Psychology Revision Conference – Wednesday 1st April 2020 

 

As part of the current psychology course, the psychology department is offering students 

the opportunity to attend a full-day student revision activity day in our school.  The 

sessions will be led by an ex principal examiner with 13 years’ experience in writing 

psychology exam papers and awarding grades to students.  He has been providing 

INSET to schools and colleges nationally since 2003 and was part of the team that wrote 

one of the current A level specifications and is a published author at A level psychology. 

 

Objectives of the day: 

 Increased understanding of assessment demands for A2 units 

 Understand current and common issues at A2 

 Key feedback from recent A2 examinations 

 Taking part in a range of interactive activities to fully understand subject content 

 Gaining examiner insight and ideas to raise attainment 

 Motivated to revise and properly prepare for the exam 

 This is an excellent opportunity for your child to absorb the necessary 

examination skills from someone who has supervised the marking of thousands of 

candidates’ exams. 

 

The date of the revision conference is Wednesday 1st April from 9.15am to 3.00pm, the 

cost is £20.00 per student and we would appreciate your voluntary contribution.  If you 

require financial assistance or have any concerns about the financial arrangements, 

please let me know. 

 

In the event that this conference should become oversubscribed we will complete a 

ballot to allocate places in a fair manner. 

 

Thank you very much for your support.  Please complete the attached reply slip and 

return it to me no later than Friday 6th March. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Bach 

Head of Psychology 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

To: Mrs C Bach – Head of Psychology 

 

Psychology Revision Conference - Wednesday 1st April 2020 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Psychology Revision Conference on 

Wednesday 1st April 2020. 

 

 

Name of student ____________________________________________ Form________ 

 

 

I have made payment of £20.00 to Sackville School via the online payment system 

 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


